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- Dear Henry:

The AANS Spine Task Force Committee composition is now complete.
Ed Connolly will serve as Chairman. The other members of the
Task Force include David Kelly, Jim Robertson, $id Tolchin, Ernie
Fokes, Sam Larson, and Chris Shields.

All of these individuals have indicated a sincere willingness and
desire to work on this Committee. The Committee itself is drawn
from a broad representation and will thoroughly represent the
membership of the AANS.

The Committee plans a formal meeting at the annual meeting of the
AANS, and sometime this summer the full Committee plans on a
meeting at the central office in Chicago that will probably
occupy the greater part of one day. I am enclosing a letter that
I mailed to Ed Connolly some time ago spelling out the charge to
this Committee. I think that my letter accurately reflects the
sense of the Board of Directors at the November 1987 meeting. I
have no doubts that we will see some good things come out of this
Task Force Committee.

Sincerely,

George T. Tindall, M.D.
GTT/cak
Enclosure

¢: Albert Rhoton, Jr., M.D.
David L. Kelly, Jr., M.D.
James T. Robertson, M.D.
Robert G. Ojemann, M.D.

Ed Connolly., M.D.
Stewart Dunsker, M.D.
Mr. Carl Hauber
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